
 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday 24th April 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians and all our Students, 
 
We hope that you are well and that you are staying safe.  We are very glad to have our 5th Years and 6th 
Years back to school for in-person teaching.  We are looking forward to seeing all students back on the 
campus on Monday 12th April 2021. 
 
For us all to be able to return after Easter we need to be sure that we all stay safe.  We have heard that 
there are some events/gatherings being scheduled prior to our return to school students even though the 
guidelines do not permit this.  We are asking our students to remain at home in their own family bubble 
and not breach current guidelines. 
 
Can we ask parents/guardians to discuss current guidelines with their child/children? Please read the 
guidelines with at this link.  In short, the guidelines say: 

• No organised indoor gatherings should take place. 

• No organised outdoor gatherings should take place. 

• No visitors are permitted in private homes or gardens  

• No social or family gatherings should take place in other settings outside your home or garden 
 
We know it is hard for you not to visit your friends in their homes or gardens.  Our priority is to have 
everyone back on campus.  To do this we need all our students- to make positive decisions for the good 
of the entire school community. 
 
The HSE have prepared this YouTube video to your daughter to watch in advance of her return to school. 
 
Thank you for taking time to read this and for making the right decision. 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Áine Powell     Enya Bourke     
COVID TEAM MEMBER   COVID TEAM MEMBER     

        

 
 

http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/
https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/2dc71-level-5/#organised-indoor-gatherings
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=PEG6_WIfeAo&t=155s

